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We are an aspirational place where learners grow. 

Our school is kind and happy and we respect and celebrate the differences in ourselves, 
our community and our world. 

Our children become responsible, determined and independent citizens. 

 
 

Good evening everyone, 
 
Welcome back! We have had a lovely week in school welcoming the children back to school and 
hearing all about their time away from the classroom. It has been a successful and happy start to 
the year and we are all looking forward to everything that this year will bring. 
 
Just a few safeguarding reminders for the start of the year… 
 
Absence and lateness 
If you know your child is going to be absent from school please make sure you telephone the school 
office on 01535 633064 by 9:30am to ensure that the correct registration mark is given and staff 
can be informed.  Please leave a voice message on the school answering service if you are unable to 
telephone during office hours.  Please do not send emails on the first day of absence as these may 
not be picked up by 9:30am. 
 
Our school gates open at 8:50am and the school doors at 8:55am. The classroom register will close 
at 9:10am and any children arriving after this time are required  to come to the school office ac-
companied by an adult to sign the late register. If a child has been authorized to walk to school in-
dependently, they must sign themselves in at the school office. This sign-in register is very im-
portant and we welcome your support in making sure that is completed appropriately. Any child 
arriving after 9:10am will receive an authorised late mark.  
 
If a child has not arrived in school by 9:30am and we have not received a telephone call/message 
regarding a known absence, the school office will telephone home to investigate the absence fur-
ther. Any arrivals after this time will be an unauthorised late mark. 
 
After school club attendance 
If you know that your child has been added to an after school club register and will not be attending 
the club, please telephone the school office so that your child’s name can be removed from the 
club register, before 3:15pm. Taking a child as they are released with their class at the end of the 
school day, without notifying the office, can cause unnecessary safeguarding concerns and miscom-
munication. 
 
All our evacuation procedures are dependent upon registers being accurate so we welcome your 
support with this. 
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After School Clubs 
 
We are delighted to announce that the KS2 choir has started again this September. The choir is 
open to all children in KS2, is free of charge and lead by Mr Clayton and Miss Baldwin. Choir will 
meet every Tuesday from 3:30pm until 4:30pm in the school hall. We have a very exciting year 
planned with local singing performances over the autumn term and a trip to Manchester Arena in 
February.  

Mr Hazel and Mrs Millbank are returning to lead football, multi skills and gymnastics after school 
again. We also welcome Mr Millbank this term to provide a racquet sports club for KS2 children. 

All the details of the clubs are on the website so please book your children on as soon as possible 
(click on links below). 

 
 

Mondays—Gymnastics (Y1/2/3/4) - £2.50 per session - 3:30pm to 4:30pm  
 

Tuesdays—Choir (Y3/4/5/6) - Free of charge - 3:30pm to 4:30pm 
 

 Wednesdays—Football (Girls Y3/4/5/6) - £2.50 per session - 3:30pm to 4:30pm  
 

Thursdays—Multi-skills (Y3/4/5/6) - £2.50 per session - 3:30pm to 4:30pm 
 

 Fridays—Racquet Sports Club (Y3/4/5/6) - £2.50 per session - 3:30pm to 4:30pm 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

https://www.wherelearnersgrow.co.uk/activities/ref/10870
https://www.wherelearnersgrow.co.uk/activities/ref/10869
https://www.wherelearnersgrow.co.uk/activities/ref/10871
https://www.wherelearnersgrow.co.uk/activities/ref/10872
https://www.wherelearnersgrow.co.uk/activities/ref/10937
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PE Uniform  
 
Children should come to school wearing the following uniform on PE days: 
 
 School sweatshirt - jade or purple with embroidered badge 
 Black or grey jogging bottoms or leggings 
 Plain white T-shirt (no branding) 
 Plain unbranded trainers with a rubber sole - preferably black or white 
 
 
 
 

Tuck Shop 

The school tuck shop will start again next week. It is recommended that children bring small change 
to school in a named wallet. Items are priced between 30p and 50p. Children can buy one item only 
on their specified day. 

Monday - Year 1, Tuesday - year 2, Wednesday - year 3, Thursday - year 4, Friday - Years 5 and 6. 
Reception will start tuck-shop on Monday's w/c 18th September. 

Parking 

Finally, a polite reminder about parking around school at the start and the end of the day. We ap-
preciate how limited the parking is but please refrain from parking in front of residents driveways, 
on zig zag lines etc. The children’s safety is our highest importance and we have already had re-
ports of some inconsiderate parking and driving, particularly at the end of the school day. It is much 
better to arrive safe and well and maybe a little behind schedule, rather that not at all. Please look 
after each other. 

Thank you all for your support with this. 

Mrs Anna Riley 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Sports—Mrs Whitehead & Mrs Howes 
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Vacancy 

After School Club Supervisor 

 

Fixed Term (1 year) - to start September 2023 – Grade tbc 

 

Sutton in Craven Community Primary School is a 1 form entry primary school. We are situat-
ed in Sutton in Craven, close to the border of Bradford. Sutton in Craven Community Prima-
ry School is a school where all learners grow and as a result they are extremely happy, feel 

safe and enjoy school. 
 

We have a vacancy for our After School Club, 3.15pm-6.00pm every afternoon. 
Sutton in Craven Community primary School is seeking to appoint an experienced Teaching 

Assistant to start in September 2023 to cover our hugely popular after school club. This 
fixed term position is 11.75 hours per week, term time only, starting at 3:15pm to offer time 

to set up for the end of the school day, which is 3.30pm. 

If you are interested in applying for this post or know someone that may be, please contact 
the school office on administrator@suttoncp.uk for more details and information. 

Fortnightly newsletter—Friday 8th September 2023 



   

 
 

 Sutton CP School  
 

www.wherelearnersgrow.co.uk  

SEND page—Miss Baldwin 
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